
 

Ref: SS/Bradford Letters/Y12 Welcome Evening 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

September 2024 
Year 12 Parents’/Carers’ Welcome Evening  
 
We are delighted to welcome your child as a new student to New College Bradford.   On Tuesday          
24 September, we are holding our Year 12 Parents’/Carers’ Welcome Evening at the College, where 
you will be able to attend a presentation given by the Principal. The presentation will provide an 
opportunity for parents and carers to find out about student life at New College Bradford, about the 
support we provide for students and about College expectations. We will also let you know how you 
can keep in touch with us and provide additional support at home.  
 
After the presentation, the senior leadership team and senior progress tutors will be available to 
answer any individual questions you may have about the College.  
 
There will be two sessions during the evening, with the first starting at 5:00pm, and the second at 
6:30pm.  Please use the QR code at the end of this letter to let us know which session you would 
like to attend. Unfortunately, parking is not available at the College for this event. However, if you 
have mobility issues and require assistance with parking, please let us know. 
 
You are always welcome to contact us at any point to discuss any issues concerning College. Our first 
Parents’/Carers’ Evening takes place on Tuesday 25 February 2025 but please don’t hesitate to contact 
us sooner if you wish to discuss your child’s progress. You can also contact your child’s subject teachers 
and progress tutor via email by logging into Cedar (please see below), or by telephoning the College. 
 
Keeping Track of Your Child’s Progress Via Cedar   
 
One of the other ways in which we keep in contact with parents is through Cedar, which can be 
accessed online at http://cedar.ncbradford.ac.uk/.  Cedar is a system used by all staff, students and 
parents, and we are confident that you will find it very useful.  Information on how to set up your 
parental account can be found at: https://ncbradford.ac.uk/cedar/.  If you have any problem accessing 
Cedar, then please speak to us at the Welcome Evening or email Student Services:  
ncb-studentservices@nclt.ac.uk 
 
Open Day Events 
 
You may also be interested to know about our forthcoming Open Day events which take place on 
Saturday 19 October, from 10.00am to 2.00pm and Tuesday 26 November, from 4.30pm to 7.30pm, 
with an Open Event for Year 10 pupils on Wednesday 9 July 2025 from 4.00pm-6.00pm.  
 
We very much look forward to seeing you.  Your child is also welcome to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Stuart Nash     
Principal 
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